
 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

Welcome back to the Summer Term of 2024, where we have many exciting things planned for the weeks ahead!  The 

following newsletter is aimed at providing some useful reminders for how you can support your child’s learning and 

development whilst they are in Year 4.   

Details of the key areas studied this term, in each of the National Curriculum subjects, can be found by downloading 

the Summer Term Curriculum Overview, which is available on the Curriculum and Class Information pages of the 

school website. 

Being well prepared for school: 

Children are welcome to bring a small, named pencil case to school with the following items:  a black pen, a pencil, a 

long ruler (non-bendy) some colouring pencils and a glue stick.  Children should also remember to bring their reading 

book, reading diary, a named water bottle and a named school sun hat to school every day. As with all personal 

belongings, children’s sweatshirts should be clearly labelled.   

Children should come to school in their PE kit on the days that they have PE, which currently takes place as follows: 

4H – Wednesday and Friday  

4ZC – Monday and Wednesday  

Swimming will start as soon as possible and we will send you a separate letter telling you about this and to notify you 

the days on which your child will be swimming. 

Homework: 

The homework diary and any related sheets are available on the website each week.  In addition to the homework 

set in the table below, children are expected to read to an adult for 10-15 minutes each night, which should be 

recorded in their Reading Diary.   

Set Subject Due in 

Monday Spelling  The following Friday 

Monday Class – children to choose 

from a grid  

The following Monday 

Monday  Maths - TTRockstars and 

Maths Practice Book   

The following Monday 

Monday Focus times tables The following Monday 

We are looking forward to a happy and very productive term.  If you have any problems or uncertainties about your 

child in school, please feel free to contact us after school or by making an appointment through the school office.  In 

the meantime, please also remember to check for emails and letters from the school providing key information to 

parents on a regular basis. 

Yours sincerely, 

Mrs J. Hall, Miss R Loveland and Mrs J. Zabell 
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